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I am pleased to report that the Committee has had only one referral/dispute to determine since the 2015 Congress in Cardiff. It involved an appeal under the ICCF Tournament Rules, Section 13 relating to a disputed transfer of playing registration. The appeal decision was unanimous amongst the members of the Committee.

In addition I have continued to give informal advice to ICCF Officials from time to time.

The Committee, current members myself, Alan Borwell (SCO), Fritz Baumbach (GER), Ragnar Wikman (FIN) and Brian Jones (AUS) remain ready, willing and able to deal with all referrals during the coming year.

RVM HALL

Chairman

29th. July 2016.
